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Senator McLucas asked: 
 
How much funding will be made available for new housing for people with disability with 
high support needs in the financial years 2014-15 through to 2018-19? 
 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The National Disability Insurance Agency (NDIA) is still considering how funding for user 
cost of capital – that is, costs that may be incurred in establishing, maintaining or modifying 
accommodation – may best be used.  Funding for this is included in the total funding for 
individual support packages.  A specific steam of funding has not been identified at this 
point. 
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